
Michael lambert:
Report for council meeting 1st August 2022.

Footpaths Report: 
All footpaths are clear and in order. 
Councillor Edmondson and I have, using his tractor, ensured all larger accessible footpaths have been cut. Volunteers have come forward and we are allocating areas as we proceed.
In addition, 28 new 'dog poo' signs have been acquired and allocated along with repair of footpaths signs.


Michael Lambert

